Weekly Donations... Thank you for the Mother’s Day Gift and Pamper items. The winning
class with the most donations last week was....... 5B! Congratulations and well done.

THIS WEEK - 9-13 March - The classroom donation is LUCKY DIP! Please bring new and small
items for the prize bags. These are to be brought to your child's classroom, not the office. Some
suggestions are:

- new toys

- stickers

- stationery

- hair accessories

The class with the most items will receive ice blocks!

COFFEE ON MONDAY -9 March... A reminder to all PREP PARENTS that this is a

catch-up coffee on Monday morning at Gas after school drop off. There is no obligation to take on
any jobs by attending this catch up. This is a chance to ask questions about the Fete.

STALLS... A big thank you for the great response to our last newsletter!

We have already filled a number of positions.
We still need assistance with a few stalls:

- A volunteer to coordinate the collection of toys the day before the Fete. The task will be to sort
toys on "price" tables as the toys are dropped at school.

- A volunteer for our raffle. This volunteer needs to record raffle ticket numbers next to student
names.

- A "Tea Room" coordinator. We have a coffee stall which will be placed next to the Tea Room.
This stall will sell tea, sandwiches and donated cakes and slices.

- A volunteer to coordinate a collection of jams, chutneys, relishes and pickles from local
church groups, organisations and parents.

Please contact Amanda and Claire on stalls@sherwoodschoolfete.com.au if you can assist.

NEXT MEETING... Tue 17 March, 7pm in the staff room...every fortnight.
Please come! All welcome!
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